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I	absolutely	support	a	fairer	price	for	solar	feed	in	tariffs.	I	believe	the	tariff	
should	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity	and	rise	as	the	
demand	for	electricity	increases,	as	with	the	wholesale	price.	The	feed	in	tariff	
should	be	regulated	so	retailers	have	to	offer	it.	The	price	should	recognise	the	
true	value	in	Solar	energy.	As	the	use	of	solar	increases	around	the	country	the	
energy	retailers	are	only	going	to	receive	more	and	more	feed	in	from	solar	
customers	and	receive	the	overall	benefit.	Solar	customers	who	provide	energy	
to	the	market	should	be	rewarded	with	realistic	prices.	
	
Ben	Blackburn		
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